
 

 

 

March 8th, 2018 

 

PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Per Republic Services: 

 

Trash pickup may be delayed due to traffic congestion associated with the I-10 bridge project. 

During this time, please bring your cans to the road the night before your normal trash day. 

If your trash is not picked up on your scheduled day, please report the issue by calling 337-527-

4500 or by using the Action Center under the Customer Service tab at www.sulphur.org.   
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http://www.sulphur.org/

